





January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

SPRING TERM 2024

Happy New Year! We have had a brilliant start to the new term and our topic for the half term is 'The Romans'. This theme lends itself to many curriculum areas. Below are the areas we will be covering through this topic as well as some of the areas we will cover after half term:

History	The Romans
Science	Rocks, Earth and Volcanoes
Geography	Mountains, The world, Map work
Literacy	Julius Caesar, Persuasive writing, Newspaper report, Poetry, Fantastic Mr Fox
Computing	E-Safety and Branching databases
Music	Singing
D.T	Bridges
Art	Roman pots, Mosaics. Painting, Sewing, Turner and Andy Warhol
Spanish	Colours
P.E	Ball skills, Paired work, Movement, Gymnastics

<u>Trips</u>

We will be going to Blackwoods this term for a day and this will include lots of lovely cross curricular activities.

We are extremely excited to be taking the children to The Yorkshire Sculpture Park after half term. We will be enjoying the whole park and will take part in an outdoor sculpture building workshop with an artist.

A few reminders

- Reading diaries should be in school every day. Children are responsible for changing their own books when they need to.
- Homework will be handed out every week and should be returned to school by the following Wednesday.
- Spellings will be given on Tuesdays.
- Medicine if you need the class teacher to administer medicine to your child, you need to complete a form from the office, which need to be signed by yourself and the class teacher.
- P.E is on Mondays and Fridays for spring 1, we will confirm spring 2 timetable via Dojo.
- We are continuing to practise times tables at school, this is a key priority for us and it would help if your child could practise at home too.





























A big cheer!

The Year 3 team would like to thank you for the support given with reading. It is a school expectation to read with your child for at least 10 minutes every night, even if they are a free reader! It has a huge impact on so much of your child's school life and future. When you read, please remember to write a short comment and date in your child's reading diary.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 3 Team